
 

 

January 18th, 2018 
 
To our valued customer: 
 
The RoHS directives apply to electronic components. Per the regulations we have read, RoHS does not 
apply to packaging materials. However, we do send out courtesy letters advising of the status of our 
Materials compared to the regulations. 
 
Basically, CONEG is more stringent on levels of lead, mercury, cadmium, and hexavalent chromium 
than RoHS is. Therefore, since we have CONEG letters from each of our raw material Suppliers, and we 
do not add any of the four regulated items in our process or handling, we can ascertain that our 
materials are in fact compliant on these issues. 
 
The other two listed items in the directives are not tested for, but they are not reasonably expected to 
be present. They are not present during the manufacture of the raw materials and they are not present 
during our processing.  
 
Thank you for your interest in our products. Let us know how we can further service you. 
 
 
 


